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Persistent organic pollutants Statement 
 

POPs, Persistent organic pollutants, such as pesticides and some industry chemicals, which can be transported across 
international boundaries far from their sources and persist in the environment, bioaccumulate through the food web, 
pose a risk to human health and the environment. The continuous release of POPs into the environment have been 
seriously concerned by European Union since Regulation (EC) No 850/2004 of the European Parliament and of the Council 
on POPs entered into force in 2004. After amended several times and for further amendments, the POPs regulation was 
recast into Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 of the European Parliament and of the Council in 2019 and has been recently 
amended by COMMISSION DELEGATED REGULATION (EU) 2023/1908 of 30 May 2023. 
 
Bel Fuse Inc.  has evaluated all the information provided by our suppliers. As of this date and to the best of our knowledge 
and belief, we comply with Persistent Organic Pollutants (POPs) substances Regulation including all amendments as listed 
above. 
 
We will continue to send surveys to our suppliers on a regular basis. Should we discover that POPs exist within our supply 
chain, Bel Fuse Inc. will notify the affected parties and will take necessary action to deliver POPs-free products. 
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